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Dear Parent/Carer             14th July 2022 
 
Re: Staffing for 2022-2023 
 
I am writing to confirm the structure and staffing teams for September.  
 
Senior Leadership Team: 
 

Mrs Cross – Head Teacher 

Mrs Green – Assistant Head Teacher  Mr Storey – Assistant Head Teacher 

 
Early Years Teaching Team (Opal and Amethyst): 
 

Mr Storey  Assistant Head Teacher and EYFS Lead 

Mrs McArdle Higher Level Teaching Assistant in Opal & Amethyst 

Mrs Humble Teaching Assistant 

Ms Ingwersen Teaching Assistant 

Miss Batson Teaching Assistant 

 
KS1 Teaching Team (Amethyst & Sapphire): 
 

Miss Hunter-Purvis Class Teacher  

Mrs Heslop-Stead Higher Level Teaching Assistant in Amethyst & 
Sapphire 

Miss Batson Teaching Assistant 

 
KS2 Teaching Team (Ruby, Emerald & Diamond): 
 

Mr Clarke Class Teacher in Ruby 

Mrs Heslop-Stead Higher Level Teaching Assistant in Ruby 

Mrs Davies Teaching Assistant 
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Mrs Green Assistant Head Teacher and Class Teacher in Emerald 

Mrs Parvin Higher Level Teaching Assistant in Emerald and 
Diamond 

Mrs Geraghty-Shewan Teaching Assistant  

Miss Hepple Class Teacher in Diamond 

Miss Wilkinson Teaching Assistant  

 
Please note that people may appear in different Teaching Teams because all of our support staff 
working flexibly across a number of different Learning Zones working different hours in each one. 
 
In addition, our support staff deliver ‘catch up’ interventions, SEND interventions, 1:1 activities, 
Thrive (emotional well-being support) and a huge range of activities throughout the school and 
therefore are not working in Learning zones all of the time. 
 
If you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
I hope you and your families have a lovely summer and we look forward to welcoming everyone 
back on Wednesday 7th September 2022. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Mrs D Cross 

 
Mrs D Cross 
Head Teacher 
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